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Directorate of Health Services
Public Health Wing-1V
Govt. NCT of Delhi
F-17, Karkardooma, Delhi-110032
Ph: 011-22305657, email: idspdelhi@gmail.com

F. No. 4/PH-IV/DHS/2013-14/ |20AQY42 - 947 Date: 16.09.2015
Office Order

In vic':w of current upsurge of Dengue cases in Delhi it has been noticed that many Private
Hospitals & Laboratories are overcharging from the patients for Dengue testing. In this regard
ceiling price has been fixed at Rs. 600/- for each NS1-Ag (ELISA based), MAC-ELISA test.

Charges for platelet count have also been fixed at Rs. 50/- (Fifty Rupees) only.

This is also with reference to letter No. F.PS/HFW/2015/prsecyhfw/1570-1609 dated
09.09.2015, it had been directed that all hospitals & labs are advised that only NS1-Ag (ELISA)
& MAC-ELISA test should be conducted for confirmation of dengue as per the recommendation
of National Vector Borne Disease Control Programme (NVBDCP) Govt. of India. Since use of
Rapid Diagnostic kits for Dengue has been discouraged because of false positive results.

Action, as deemed fit, will be initiated against any Private Hospitals or Private Laboratories
charging more than Rs.600/- for testing dengue (NS1-Ag, MAC-ELISA) & Rs .50/- for platelet

count.

This is for the strict compliance with immediate effect.
OKé':L S
Dr. S.K. Sharma
Director General of Health Services

F. No. 4/PH-IV/DHS/2013-14/ \20942-gu3 Date: 16.09.2015

Copy to:
1. Secretary to Hon’ble Health Minister, GNCTD

7 PS to Secretary (H&FW), GNCTD
3. PS to DGHS, GNCTD
4. All 05 Regional Director of Health Services (North, East, West, South,

Central)
MSs of all Govt/ Pvt.Hospitals

. All Private Laboratories. W

Dr. S.K. Sharma
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